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Dear Dr. -...._ , _ , ,

I want to acknowledge and thank you for your good letter and for the
copy of your letter addressed to Governor Briscoe regarding our mutual
interest and efforts in cooperation with all interested parties on
behalf of the Corpus Christi Naval Air Station.

You may be assured of the Governor's continued interest and support
in this matter and of our continued help in every possible way.

Again, my thanks for your letter and I look forward to a personal visit
soon.

With kind regards to you and Tony, I am

Sincerely yours,

Harry E. McA s
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